A new GMCB Public Comment has been received on 04/25/2024.
Name: Susan Ridzon
Topic: All-Payer Model Extension

Comment: We strongly support extending the All Payer Model agreement into 2025. While the value to Vermonters of
the current model is largely unknown and probably not worth the cost, abruptly discontinuing it in 2024 will be too
disruptive to independent primary care practices, and the entire healthcare system. This would be particularly
destabilizing for CPR practices who have staff and programs supported by those enhanced and consistent payments.
Vermont and practices need 2025 to plan and execute a glide path off of the current APM model that will preserve or
enhance the current level of primary care practice support.

Post Comment: Yes



